MIDDLE EAST CANCER CONSORTIUM

Haifa July 22, 2013

National Library of Medicine
Building 38A — Room 4N-419
8600 Rockville Pike
Bethesda, MD 20894

USA

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have been intimately involved in the birth and development of the Journal of
Palliative Care &Medicine, and am very pleased to recommend the Journal for
indexing in PubMed. To my best judgment this new journal has withstood all
the criteria to be considered as a solid peer-reviewed international journal.

I have no doubt that the Journal deserves this kind of upgrading and recognition
for its significant contribution to the global literature on palliative care and
medicine.

Sincerely,

/‘(. So/bes—s

Prof. Michael Silbermann
Executive Director
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